
Dear Families,
 
Happy New Year! We hope you all had a wonderful holiday season. Can you
believe how fast the school year has gone? Your child has grown tremendously
both physically and socially. It is exciting to see the children start to develop
lasting friendships and really show that they care about the other children in the
class. Having empathy and being able to show they care is not an easy concept
for children. The three-year-olds usually start to show a great deal of dramatic play
at this point. They are developmentally ready to think of someone besides
themselves (at times). Children are naturally egocentric and they need to practice
thinking of others. The adults in their lives are the best examples. They are always
watching us!
 
This month we will focus on winter, the human body, and the hospital or doctor's
office. We will change the dramatic play room into a hospital and practice taking
care of each other and showing empathy. The four-year-old classes will be
working on making their own bodies that we will then hang on the ceiling. This is a
wonderful project that will take us a full week to complete. The three-year-olds
love looking at the bodies on the ceiling and look forward to doing the project next
year. We will end the month with a pancake and pajama party on Wednesday,
January 29th and Thursday, January 30th.
 
We will continue to go outside whenever we can. Please send the children with
warm coats, hats, and gloves. Please remember that school starts at 9:00 am and
1:00 pm. We know that children are anxious to get started but it is really important
for us to have a few minutes with our parent helpers before class starts. If you are
helping, please arrive by 8:30 or 12:45. We can not thank you enough for your
continued support. The time and energy that you put into our school is evident
each and every day.
 
 
Hugs, 
 

Teacher Andy, Teacher Jen, and Teacher Rosalie

January 2020
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Happy New Year!
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7:00 pm-8:00 pm
--school hours--
--school hours--

CCP Board Meeting (Executive at 6:00 pm)
No School, President's Day
Make-Up Day (2 of 2) for Jen's 3s

6
8

20

--school hours--
7:00 pm-8:00 pm
6:00 pm-8:00 pm

Classes Resume
CCP Board Meeting (Executive at 6:00 pm)
No School, Martin Luther King Jr. Day

canbycommunitypreschool.com has parent news, updated calendar, forms, registration, and auction
info.
facebook.com/canbycommunitypreschool will post events to add to your calendar and share.
parentchildpreschools.org is the co-op organization that supports more than 60 co-op preschools and
kindergartens in the pacific northwest.
smile.amazon.com allows you to support CCP every time you shop on Amazon! Set your supporting
organization to CCP and shop away!

Helpful Links

BottleDrop
We would like to remind you of an easy opportunity for you to support our school! With our new BottleDrop
account, you can fill our fundraising bags with your cans and bottles and drop them off at any BottleDrop
return, including the two in Canby. If it's easier, you can also bring them by the school. Look for the blue
bags in the hallway, with their stickers already on them and ready to go. Thank you for your part in helping
our school run well!

Wild Hare Fundraiser
Join us for our dine-in fundraiser at Wild Hare! Grab some friends and head out for a meal any time
Wednesday, January 22nd. Let them know you're there to support us! A portion of the proceeds from a special
limited menu will be donated to Canby Community Preschool.



Please remember that we are here to support you with any questions, concerns, or ideas you might

have! You can always reach out to us through our email at ccpreschoolauction@gmail.com

With Gratitude, 

 

Your auction co-chairs

Annie Thomas, Sandra Shoen, and Shannon Hale

$300 in new donated items from each family (add $150 for each sibling).

You can opt out by paying with a check for $300 to CCP.

Each item must be turned in with a completed triplicate form.

Turn in items to the Art Room; the donation box is on the floor in the back corner by the tuition

box.

The Business Donor Log is in the Art Room on the back counter. If you signed up to contact a

business, please follow up with that business OR cross your name off if you decide not to

contact them. 

Another great way to get businesses involved is to encourage them to be a sponsor for the event.

You can go to the "Auction" tab on the CCP website and click the "Be a Sponsor or Donor" link for

more details.

HAPPY 2020!

 We are so happy to see so many donations coming in for the auction. Things are going to start

happening very fast from here forward for the auction, so be on the lookout for emails about your

auction job and confirmation about your donations. If you need help with your donations, please

let us know ASAP.

 

AUCTION ITEMS ARE DUE JANUARY 24TH!

 

Uptown Hoedown!

IMPORTANT DEADLINES:

AUCTION ITEMS DUE 1/24

RAFFLE TICKETS DUE 3/18

EVENT TICKETS GO ON SALE 2/3


